
 

Office of the City Clerk 

NOTICE 
CITY OF FLORIDA CITY 

DATE CHANGE FOR REGULARLY SCHEDULED 
COMMISSION MEETING 

 
Because of the Christmas Holidays, and with many 

individuals out of town, the regularly scheduled commission 
meeting for Tuesday, December 24, 2024 will take place on  

Tuesday, January 14, 2025. 
 

The Mayor, City Commissioners and Staff wish each of you 
a Very Merry Christmas and a Bright, Healthy and 

Prosperous New Year 2025. 
 
 
 

Jennifer A. Evelyn, City Clerk 
December 11th, 2024 

 
 
 
 

“Peace of Earth will come to stay, when we live Christmas every day.” 


